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31 March 2020

The Honorable Chief Justice Slaikate Wattanapan
President

Thai Bar Association

Criminal Court Tower

Ratchadapisek Rd.

Chatuchak Bangkok 10190

Thailand

By email: suthatip.jm@gmail.com

Dear President Wattanapan,
Re: Human Rights e-Newsletter, Member Contributions

First and foremost, we hope that this letter finds you well despite the unprecedented challenges that we now
face globally due to the Covid-19 crisis.

Now more than ever, we feel that it is vital to keep our community engaged and connected, and we can
achieve this by exchanging knowledge and ideas online. As you may know, the Human Rights Section of
LAWASIA currently issues the monthly e-newsletter, Human Rights Update, to LAWASIA members. To increase
member engagement and encourage active participation in HRS activities, we have a section in Human Rights
Update featuring one to two ‘member contributions’ per issue and we have received great contributions so
far. We would like to continue with this initiative and are once again reaching out to you for suggestions as to
LAWASIA members from your jurisdiction to act as potential contributors.

Ideally, each contribution will be a written piece (approx. three paragraphs in length) on recent developments
in human rights, as relevant to the jurisdiction of the contributor. For example, contributors may summarise
major judgements, provide information about new or amended statutes, or discuss social initiatives. Each
contributor should also supply a profile photo to be published alongside their article.

We ask that you kindly provide your suggestion(s) via email to Julie Do, Communications & Marketing
Coordinator, (julie.do@lawasia.asn.au) by 20 April 2020.

We greatly appreciate your assistance in this matter and look forward to receiving your suggestions.

Yours sincerely,

Yasushi Higashizawa Shyam Divan
Co-Chair of the Human Rights Section Co-Chair of the Human Rights Section
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